
In compliance with federal Stark law, the value of food and beverage provided 
will be tracked and applied toward a physician’s annual Stark Non-Monetary 
Compensation limit.

JOIN US

Wednesday, February 7, 2024 
6:00 p.m.

MW Restaurant 
888 Kapiolani Boulevard 
2nd Floor 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

RSVP to  
Maureen Hogan 
650-380-5322 
mhogan@stanfordhealthcare.org

Landscape of Immunotherapy 
for Glioblastoma 

S P E A K E R
Michael Lim, MD 
Chair, Department of Neurosurgery 
Stanford Medicine


